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John Moroney

From: admin@tcq.org.au
Sent: Wednesday, 22 September 2021 7:45 AM
To: John Moroney
Subject: RE: Comment/enquire about something else

Hi John,  
The QRIDA assistance payments to licence owners aren't subject to tax. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Erin North 
Administration Officer | Taxi Council of Queensland 
P  + 61 7 3434 2100      | F   + 61 7 3394 4395 
E   admin@tcq.org.au   | W   https://eu-central-
1.protection.sophos.com?d=tcq.org.au&u=d3d3LnRjcS5vcmcuYXU=&i=NWU2MDg4NTAwM2RiMjIwZTk1NGJjNjEy&t
=MHpOUktETjRhcGVYRnE1eFZFVlF5TVJaUXVtTWZWQW5IUUxBNTVqcnlyQT0=&h=90fdf9ca50024955aee77f333b0d
b90b 
S  8/96 Cleveland Street Stones Corner QLD 4120 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Moroney via Taxi Council Queensland <wordpress@tcq.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 September 2021 3:24 PM 
To: info@tcq.org.au 
Subject: Comment/enquire about something else 
 
John Moroney 
johnm@taxonline.com.au 
Are you aware if the QRIDA Taxi Assistance payments made in September 2020 should be included in assessable 
income? Cheers. 
 
 


